
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 May 2005 

1. “NOS SHOPS” – RESPONSE TO REQUEST OF RICCARTON/WIGRAM COMMUNITY BOARD OF 
8 MARCH 2005 

 
 The Board considered a tabled legal opinion, from the Legal Services Manager, on the possible 

options that might be available to the Council to regulate “NOS Bars” (by bylaw, or other measures). 
 
 In respect of the current practice of mobile sellers, the Board resolved to ask the Council to request 

action from staff to investigate the licensing of the (mobile) operators of NOS and party pills. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


